

Executive Headteacher: Mr JA Brown Head of School: Mrs ML Tobin

King Street, Sileby
Leicestershire, LE12 7LZ

101509 812376

101509 814960

101509 814960

101509 814960

25th January 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

Soar Valley Music Centre Taster Sessions

At Redlands, we are passionate about providing extra-curricular music provision for your children. I am aware that many of you have made queries regarding music lessons for your children and I am pleased to announce that Soar Valley Music Centre will be delivering taster lessons at Redlands School, provided by professionally qualified music tutors.

Research shows that there is compelling evidence for the benefits of music education on a wide range of skills, including listening, concentration, spatial awareness, and can even raise attainment across a range of academic subjects.

These taster sessions are due to begin after half term so if your child would like to participate, please collect a registration form from the school office and send it directly to Soar Valley Music Centre using the address provided on the form by Monday 5th February 2018.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to make an appointment with myself via the school office and I will be pleased to support you with your enquiry.

Regards and Best Wishes

Mrs Gittins
Music Coordinator and Class Teachers

